
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 099 of 2021 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/22/01  

  

 

14 July 2021 

 

 

Fireworks from the foreshore outside of Malta Film Studios, Kalkara 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a fireworks 

display will be let off from the foreshore outside of the Malta Film Studios premises at 

Kalkara on Wednesday 21st July 2021. The display will be centred at Point A (as shown 

on the attached chart) in the approximate following position: 

 

POSITION  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

A   35° 53'.765   14° 31'.903 

 

The fireworks will be stored in the area (position A) as from 2200 hours on Tuesday 20th 

July 2021. 

 

The actual fireworks display will take place on Wednesday 21st July 2021 between 2100 

hours and 2300 hours.  

 

In view of the above, mariners are advised to keep at least 200 metres away from point 

A from Tuesday 20th July 2021 at 2200 hours to Wednesday 21st July 2021 at midnight.  

 

All mariners are to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by 

Valletta VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 

 

 




